NORTHWEST BERGEN COUNTY UTILITIES AUTHORITY

RESCHEDULED MEETING

The regularly scheduled Special Mceting to adopt the 2014 Preliminary Budget of
the Northwest Bergen County Utilities Authority, which was to be held on TUESDAY,
OCT. 1, 2013 AT 7:00 P.M. HAS BEEN CANCELLED.

The Meeting has been rescheduled to be held on WEDNESDAY, OCT. 16, 2013
AT 7:00 P.M. in the offices of the Authority located at 30 Wyckoff Ave., Waldwick, New

Jersey,

BY ORDER OF THE CHAIRMAN

S,

Secretary

NOTICES WITH AGENDA FOR THE OCT. 16, 2013 MEETING WILL BE SENT AT
A LATER DATE.

Sept. 25, 2013



